
ALLAN G. MOSKOWITZ, ESQ.

January 15, 2016

Ms Marlene FL Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission

12th Street. SW

	

0Washington, DC 20554

Re: Notification of Relocation of Main Studio
Radio Station KXPL(AM)
Facility ID No. 33067
El Paso, Texas

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of New Radio System, mc, license of Radio Station KXPL (AM), El Paso, Texas and
pursuant to Section 73.1125(a) and (e) of the Commission's rules, we are herewith notifying the
Commission that the station has relocated its main studios and public files to the following address:

700 CaIle Santiago,
El Paso TX 79922
Tel: 915502-7575

Should any questions arise with respect to this matter, please contact undersigned &unseL.

Respectfully submitted,

Cc: Public File
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